
From: ngatirehia@xtra.co.nz
To: Selina Topia; kipa@ngatirehia.co.nz; whati@ngatirehia.co.nz; "Alana Thomas"
Subject: RE: RE: New Road Name requests for 2 x Roads
Date: Friday, 12 February 2021 5:58:21 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside Far North District Council.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the

content is safe.

Kia ora Selina,

On behalf of NgatiRehia we do not support the name of Hillthorpe Way. This name reminds
NgatiRehia hapu /whanau of the injustices of why we lost the whenua to James Kemp and then given
to his children. This name is not accepted.

The rest of the names still not reflect the hapu kaitiaki of KeriKeri. The names should be consider,
Kauri lane, Puriri place , Harakeke rd. The names suggested reminds NgatiRehia/ Ngapuhi of the
colonisation of our people.

Nga mihi

Nora.

From: Office <ngatirehia@xtra.co.nz> 
Sent: Friday, 12 February 2021 2:38 PM
To: nora@ngatirehia.co.nz
Subject: Fwd: RE: New Road Name requests for 2 x Roads

---------- Original Message ---------- 
From: Selina Topia <Selina.Topia@fndc.govt.nz> 
To: "ngatirehia@xtra.co.nz" <ngatirehia@xtra.co.nz>, 'Kipa Munro'
<kipa@ngatirehia.co.nz> 
Date: 12 February 2021 at 10:05 
Subject: RE: New Road Name requests for 2 x Roads

Tena Koutou,

Can I please have a reply for this as I need to write the report to go up to the
Community Board and have it in to the Agenda by Tuesday next week.

Much appreciated,

Nga mihi,

Selina Topia
Customer Service Administrator (Roading)
Infrastructure & Asset Management, Far North District Council | 24-hour Contact Centre 0800
920 029
DDI +6494015236 | E Selina.Topia@fndc.govt.nz
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From: ngatirehia@xtra.co.nz <ngatirehia@xtra.co.nz> 
Sent: Tuesday, 9 February 2021 4:30 PM
To: Selina Topia <Selina.Topia@fndc.govt.nz>; 'Kipa Munro'
<kipa@ngatirehia.co.nz>
Subject: RE: New Road Name requests for 2 x Roads

Kia ora Selina,

Apologies, for the late response.

Road 1.Where are thess roads? This will allow NgatiRehia to comment on the
historical stories. NgatiRehia would like to see more Maori road names in KeriKeri
which will reflect tangata-whenua history.

Nga mihi

Nora

From: Selina Topia <Selina.Topia@fndc.govt.nz> 
Sent: Wednesday, 3 February 2021 1:44 PM
To: nora.rameka@xtra.co.nz; Kipa Munro (kipa@ngatirehia.co.nz)
<kipa@ngatirehia.co.nz>
Subject: New Road Name requests for 2 x Roads

Tena Korua,

Can you please advise if the names below will be appropriate for the area in which the
customer has indicdated.

I have received new road name requests for 2 x roads addressed at 16 Silkwood Lane,
Kerikeri as follows:

Road 1

Wapiti Way

Lone Gum Way

Road 2

mailto:ngatirehia@xtra.co.nz
mailto:ngatirehia@xtra.co.nz
mailto:Selina.Topia@fndc.govt.nz
mailto:kipa@ngatirehia.co.nz
mailto:Selina.Topia@fndc.govt.nz
mailto:nora.rameka@xtra.co.nz
mailto:kipa@ngatirehia.co.nz
mailto:kipa@ngatirehia.co.nz


Wapiti Way – as above

Hillthorpe Way – as above

Willowtree Way

Nga mihi,

Selina Topia
Customer Service Administrator (Roading)
Infrastructure & Asset Management, Far North District Council | 24-hour Contact Centre 0800
920 029
DDI +6494015236 | E Selina.Topia@fndc.govt.nz

Get it done online at your convenience, visit our website - www.fndc.govt.nz
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Kind regards,
Annette Auckland

Administration

Te Runanga o Ngati Rehia Trust
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